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Dear Chedoke Community, 

Below is a photo of our Campaign Winners!  Thank you to the Chedoke Community 

for supporting our Annual Subs and Tubs Campaign.  We have raised over 

$3000.00 for our Natural Play Space at the front of Chedoke School.   

Thank you for your ongoing support and know that every dollar is and will  be 

making a difference, not only for the school, but for the entire community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 



 

Thank you to the Red Hill Orthodonics 

for hosting our Grade 2/3 and Grade 3/4 

classes on December 5, 2017.   

We enjoyed interactive workshops about 

the importance of caring for our teeth 

and seeing a dental office.  

 

 

  

 

A fun day at  

Theatre Ancaster 

for our  

Grades 2’s, 2/3 

and 3/4 classes 

watching 

“ANNIE”. 

 

 

One of Chedoke’s students was even part of 

the Cast!! 



Live Different performed at Chedoke on December 6, 2017! 

What a great opportunity for our Grade 5 - 8’s  

to celebrate Mental Wellness together! 

 

 



Congratulations to the History team on their accomplishments at the  

Westmount History Bowl on December 7th.   

The Grade 8 Chedoke teams placed 5th, 2nd and 1st! 

Congratulations to Max, Zesan, Elias, Tae, Haleigh, Mehwish, Safana,  

Madison, Sydney, Arwen, and Mennah on a job well done!! 

Every Child Reading By the  

end of Grade 1                                        

 

At Chedoke School we’re committed to  

supporting a goal where every child is reading  

by the end of Grade 1, where  

developmentally appropriate. 

 

A child who is reading by the end of Grade 1 is set up for positive academic 

outcomes and future 

success. 

 

In September 2017, HWDSB celebrated the deployment of 48 Reading Spe-

cialists across the district to 

work directly with students and educators in all Kindergarten and Grade 1 

classrooms. 

Reading Specialists are working with children within classrooms, alongside 

classroom educators, to deliver appropriate strategies and/or interventions. 

They support reading acquisition and respond to student learning needs. 

 

We’re pleased to welcome Jodi Spencer in our school this year. 

 

If you have any questions about the Reading Specialists and their role in your 

child’s class, please contact the school. 

Over 260 of our Chedoke students went to  

Silvercity Ancaster on December 8th to watch a 

private screening of “Wonder” 

 


